
From: K Jahangiri
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: PLEASE Do not change Oceano SVRA
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 7:16:37 PM

Hi, 

This is one of the only places I can get all of our family to go together and camp as family.,
due to the distances between us.

We really love the time we spend there.  The dunes are a great attraction and camping is so
convenient combined they make the experience something worth driving for everyone.  We
really do not want to see this gone.  
My son (10), my two older daughters , my father, my in laws and even my wife who NEVER
goes camping anywhere always come to camp there.          

Please validate the claims being made and balance it with the recreational benefits and the
how much losing this family friendly recreational environment would negatively impact
people who enjoy the area.  

We would really love to be able to come out there for generations. 

Kiarash Jahangiri
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